

Level 9, Qual IT House / 22 The Terrace / PO Box 10 049 / Wellington 6143 / New Zealand T 04 915 7112 / F 04 916 1604 / women.govt.nz / info@women.govt.nz

10 July 2017

Bryce

fyi-request-6061-1cc354a0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Bryce

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Thank you for your request of 25 June 2017 under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) for:

"Please provide statistics for the staffing mix of Men, Women and any other gender identifications that are employed at the Ministry for Women."

Please find below information relevant to your request which is released under the Act.

As at 30 June 2017, 89 percent of the Ministry for Women's staff are women, and 11 percent are men. Information on staff gender is reported annually as part of the State Services Commission's Human Resource Capability Survey. You can view this online at http://www.ssc.govt.nz/workforce-stats.

You have the right to seek a review of these decisions by way of complaint to the Ombudsman, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

Renee Graham Chief Executive